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PERIODICALLY

podcast on magazines, newsletters,
and community building

ONE ARCHIVES FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES
NEW LGBTQ+ PODCAST PERIODICALLY QUEER

Online Launch Party to Take Place on June 30, 2022

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Los Angeles, CA (June 16, 2022) —ONE Archives Foundation is thrilled to launch a new
podcast project for this year's Pride season — Periodically Queer. The podcast will dive deep
into the history and stories around LGBTQ+ print media, periodicals, and organizations. On
each episode of Periodically Queer, the ONE Archives Foundation team and their guests will
explore the stories behind the page, and discuss topics such as queer community building,
finding LGBTQ+ ancestors and more.

“Periodically Queer reminds us that everyone has a power to tell their stories and build a
community through whatever media resources that are available to them at their time in
history. As members of the LGBTQ+ community, we have a commitment to combat isolation
and create a sense of social belonging,” said Umi Hsu, Director of Content Strategy from ONE
Archives Foundation. “The stories featured on the podcast will resonate with today's listeners
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